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Wednesday Chick-fil-A will have a

February 12, 2020 food truck at the Belle

11 AM - 1:30 PM Glade campus in

CRA Parking Lot FEbruaryI (.:ome try
some delicious food at

BELLE GLADE CAMPUS

a reasonable price!

For more information, call 561-993-1169 or email
WestStudentActivities@palmbeachstate.edu
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